
 
 
 

Ercros participates in a landscape interpretation route along the Tajo 
 

 

 
Ercros and Aranjuez Sustainable Association participants at a stop on the route 

 

 

Members of the safety, health, and environment committee of the Ercros’ Aranjuez 

factory have participated in a landscape interpretation route around the Tajo River, within 

the framework of the collaboration that the factory maintains with the Sustainable 

Aranjuez Association. 

 

Along the seven kilometres of the route, representatives of the environmental 

organization explained the several problems that affect the river and its environment, and 

highlighted the challenges they face, from combating pollution to promoting sustainable 

practices to ensure the health of this water resource. 

 

For their part, the Ercros representatives reported on the actions that the factory carries 

out to alleviate the problems identified, making the visit a forum for exchanging ideas 

among the participants. 

 

The Sustainable Aranjuez Association is an entity that aims to promote sustainability and 

environmental awareness, mainly in the surroundings of the Tajo River as it passes 

through Aranjuez. 

 

 

Aranjuez, December 7, 2023 


